
Feedback from Parent-Teacher Conference 

Date: ______________ 

Dear [Teacher's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I would like to extend my gratitude for the time you took to 

meet with us during the recent parent-teacher conference. It was a valuable opportunity to 

discuss [Child's Name]'s progress and experiences in your class. 

We appreciate your insights on [specific areas of feedback, e.g., academics, social skills, 

behavior]. It's reassuring to hear about [mention something positive the teacher shared, e.g., their 

improvement in a subject, participation in class, etc.]. 

We are eager to support [Child's Name]'s learning journey at home by [mention any specific 

strategies or support to be provided]. If you have additional resources or suggestions, please feel 

free to share them with us. 

Thank you once again for your dedication and care for your students. We look forward to 

continuing our partnership to ensure [Child's Name] thrives in their education. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 


